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Request for Sta_tement'of
/ Qualifications (SOQ)

The Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council (LRG-
VDC) located at 301 W. Railroad Street, Weslaco, Texas
78596; hereby requests sealed Request for Statement of
Qualifications for the following title:

AUDIT SERVICES

Statement of Qualifications packets may be obtained at
the Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council offices
located at the address indicated above or can be down-
loaded from the web site Irgvdc.org/procurement. RFQ.
response must be received on or before 12 Noon (CST)
Wednesday November 23rd 2016 at the address above.
The envelope must be clearly marked with the s0Q Title.

Anv informational questions for the Request for State-
ment of Qualifications may be directed to LRGVDC Pro-
curement Director at 956-682-3481.

The Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council (LRG-
VDC) reserves the right to reject any and all proposals sub-
mitted, and reserves the right to seek new proposals if it is
in the best interest of the Lower Rio Grande Valley Devel-
opment Council (LRGVDC). The Lower Rio Grande Valley
Development Council {(LRGVDC) reserves the right to con-
duct interviews with any and all firms prior to selection. | |
Request for Statement of Qualifications submitted past
the date and time mentioned above will not be accepted.




